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Huaint Gregory The Ihnminator
Armenian Apostolic Gk

12 CORBETT AVE.
BINGHAMTON. N. Y. 13903
(807) 722-8801

July 19, 1979

His Eminence

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
630 Second Avenue

New York City, New York 10016

Eminence:

Recelved your letter dated July 12, 1979, advising us that you
will be out of the country on our 50th anniversary celebration,
We wish Your Eminence a frultful trip to the Holy See next year,

We accept the date of December 7, 1980, for your pastoral visitation
to our community, As time approaches we will agasin be 1n contact
with Your Eminence for final arrangements,

Your servant in Christ,

Kevork Kahana Arakelian
Pastor



April 11, 1985

The Very Rev, Fr. Soeren Chinchinian, Pastor
'8t. Gregory The Illuminator Church

12 Corbett Avenue

Binghamton, NY 13903

Dear Fr. Soorent

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian approved your 1984 parish report,
and enclosed is his letter of confirmation.

There were several omissions in the way the reports were presented
which I would like to discuss with you when you have a chance to
visit the Diocese next.

I enjoyed the meeting in Syracuse last month, and best regards.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director
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April 4, 1986

¥. Rev, Fr, Sooren Chinchinian, Paster
$t. Gregory the Illuminator Armenian Churcb
1?2 Corbet Ave. ,

. ‘Binghamton, NY 13903

Dear Father Socoren:

Your 1985 annual report has been approved by H.E. Abp.
Torkom Manoogian, as stated in the enclosed Tetter, but

for future reporting procedures please note that the parish
council repert should be the report of that body and not the
chairman's, and should have the sagnature of the Pastor the
AChairman, and the Qecretary .

A serxaus discrepancy is in the financia)l repert page 5
where the total revenue is given as $64,336.63, and on page
7, the total disbursements is. $118,465, Oﬂ which shows a
deficit of $54,128.37. NWould you please v&rify this and
advise,

Thank you and with best regards,

Yery truly yours,

?Michéel M. Kermian
Director



